Communication: C13
Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
September 19, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #3
To: Jacguelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] Concern re Amendment file z.22.022

Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:11:23 PM

From: Corvinel, Viari: I

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:55 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Concern re Amendment file z.22.022

Hello,

My name is Maria Corvinelli and my husband Loreto and | would like to share our concerns re: 100
Treelawn Blvd in Kleinburg, Ontario. We are the owners of- Treelawn Blvd. The following are
our concerns:

-severing a lot would create a wrong precedent for the neighbourhood

-character homes is what defines our neighbourhood and adding 2 homes side by side that have
mirrored images would take away from the aesthetic of our beautiful street

-the street scape should be protected (the committee should walk on Treelawn Blvd before
approving this!)

-A new home on Granary that was recently built stands out like a sore thumb and does not look
good in the neighbourhood

-noise pollution, dirt on the road, traffic on our street (building 1 house is already bad let alone
building 2 houses side by side)

-we have a dog that our children walk and having all this construction poses a safety concern/risk
forus

We moved into our home in June 2020 because we loved the character and charm of this Kleinburg
neighbourhood. We would be very disappointed if this is approved. We would like our beautiful
street to be preserved of this beauty.

Thank you,
Maria and Loreto Corvinelli

Maria Corvinelli




